Eckoff, Michael

From: southernoil <southernoil@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 12:31 PM
To: Eckoff, Michael
Subject: RE: Southern Oil Recovery - Used oil transfer facility registration
EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

Working on it now. Remember had to wait till January before | could make changes to the application.

Kerry Welborn

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

-------- Original message --------

From: "Eckoff, Michael" <Michael.Eckoff@FloridaDEP.gov>

Date: 1/12/22 8:06 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: southernoil@aol.com

Subject: Southern Qil Recovery - Used oil transfer facility registration

Good morning Ms. Welborn,

| hope you had a wonderful Christmas season and Happy New Year!

| wanted to check in with you regarding registering as a used oil transfer facility. Has this been done?

Thank you,

Michael Eckoff

Environmental Consultant

Compliance Assurance Program

Central District



michael.eckoff@floridadep.gov

Office: 407.897.4308

Looking to file a Notice, Registration, or Self-certification? Need a permit determination fast? You can even submit a
permit application and make a payment!

Try DEP’s Business Portal. It’s easy and quick. Just click the button below.

SINESS PORTA




